
Revenue Contracts Signed – December 2016  

For your information, the Superintendent or the Director of Business Services has signed the following 

contracts, during the month of December 2016:  

 

Revenue Contracts  

Name  Amount  Source Description  

Saint Paul Public Schools 999.00 ABE Distance Learning 

    

    

    

 


